
February 5, 1976 

Irr. Archie Ajemian 
200 Ila cock Drive 
Syracuse, :Jev York 13207 

Dear Hr. l jemian: 

Some time aqo we \vrote vou asking that you 
renew our St. Vartan Ste 1ardsl1in for another 
year. We are most anxious to hear fr m you in 
this r"gard, and would be ha.._)P_' tcfi o could 
respond. 

Your initial enrollment as a Steward is evidence 
of you. awareness of the importance of this 
drogram to our Dfocese. 

It is our hope that this awarenass Till prompt 
you to continue your support. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director . 


